
SINGLETON & CHARLTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
Wednesday 25th May at Singleton Village Hall 

Cheese & wine served at 7 pm for a 7.15pm start 
  

All residents are encouraged and warmly invited to attend. 
 

What’s important to you? 
We would like to hear your views about issues important to you and how the parish council can help in 

making Singleton and Charlton a great community 
 
 

There will be a roundup of the parish council’s work during the last year and an opportunity to share 
information and seek views on important issues in our community including: 

 
Preparing a Village Design Statement  

Helping us to influence the design of future development in our villages 
 

Reclamation of the Victorian Churchyard  
Project to turn the church yard back to a self-sustaining wild meadow and a village asset 

 
For further information or any queries please contact Jane Landstrom, Clerk 

T: 01798 669118 E: singletonparishcouncil1@gmail.com W: singletonparishcouncil.co.uk 


